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Senator Lines, Sue asked: 
 
For the years 2016 to 2018 and the 2018-19 years, can the department also provide the 
number of children and families expected to be in receipt of the new childcare subsidy?  
 
Answer: 
 
Please refer to the answer to Budget Estimates question number SQ15-000776, noting that 
the new Child Care Subsidy is due to commence on 1 July 2017 so there is no data available 
for the intervening years.  


